
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction…   
Happy November !! It is 

hard to believe that 
autum is starting to 

become winter and 
we are three months 
into the school year. 

Recent events have us 
teachers thinking how 

to maximize learning 
during this pandemic 
and really hoping we 
are able to have our 

classes at school in the 

future. Flexibility and 
adaptability are great 
traits for both students 

and teachers in our 
present situation. 

In English Language, 
We finished reding our 

class novel and will 
begin reading a new 

class novel 
momentarily. We are 

looking at stategies for 
effective reading 
comprehension. 

Furthermore, we will 
be continuing with our 

Keystone textbook 
and focusing on 

narrative writing. We 
have also been doing 
our fair share of group 

presentations and the 
unity in the class is truly 

admirable! In  
Mathematics, 

 
We have covered 

scientific notation and 

are presently looking 
at ratios and rate. We 

will then be going 
study percent and 
probability. We will 

continue will our 
weekly math tasks and 

plan to support the 
Polish math program. 

In Social Studies, 
We have presented 

our sustainability 
projects which looked 
at what future cities 

should include in terms 
of renewable energy, 

transportation, 
education and 
infrastructure. 

 
In Science, 

We are studying the 
input, output and 
purpose of various 
systems  and will 

conclude the unit with 

a   fun project ! 
 

Best wishes,  
Mr. Joseph  
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